
From: REDACTED TEXT  
Sent: 01 January 2021 14:43 
To: Mark Savage-Brookes <Mark.Savage-Brookes@brighton-hove.gov.uk> 
Cc: EHL Safety <EHL.Safety@brighton-hove.gov.uk> 
Subject: Rockwater 
Importance: High 
 

   This email originates from outside of Brighton & Hove City Council. Please think carefully 
before opening attachments or clicking on links.   

  

Hi Mark  

 

Happy New Year to you! My client has decided to close the shacks until the tide 

turns and Covid-19 restrictions are eased. I suggest proffering the following 

condition: 

 

“The Temporary Huts shaded in green on the attached plan shall remain closed until 

such time that the easing of Covid-19 restrictions permit licensed premises to have 

customers consuming food or drink on, or adjacent to, their premises.” 

 

If you are happy that this condition is clear and enforceable I should be most 

grateful if you could let the committee and objectors know. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark Savage-Brookes BSc (Hons) MCIEH CEnvH | Technical Officer | Environmental 
Health & Licensing | Safer Communities | Brighton & Hove City Council  
2nd Floor, Bartholomew House, Bartholomew Square, BN1 1JP 
T 01273 292100 | M 07795 336305 | E mark.savage-brookes@brighton-hove.gov.uk  
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	3 Rockwater Licensing Panel (Licensing Act 2003 Functions)

